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May 25, 2010 
 
 
 
Mr. Keith Famie 
Our Veteran Generation 
28345 Beck Road 
Wixom, MI 48393 
 
Dear Keith: 
 
It was great to meet you recently and learn how you are working to bring to light 
the tremendous sacrifices our Vietnam Veterans gave for the freedoms we enjoy 
today. 
 
I believe that your film documentary will go a long way in educating the general 
public so that, “Never again will one generation of Veterans abandon another”. 
 
I manage the car donation program nationwide for the Vietnam Veterans of 
America. This program gives people the opportunity to help support veterans by 
donating their unused vehicle in exchange for a tax deduction. 
 
I am so excited about your project and how it will help our veterans that I am 
attaching a check for $7,500.00 to help with your worthy endeavors. 
 
We look forward to working with you in the future. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
 
Rick Frazier 
 
 

 
 


